

SAN SIMEON NEWSLETTER Hurricane Update 4

Dear Residents of San Simeon,

Please be advised that the Newsletter is the official source to residents in the community. If you or someone you know is not receiving the Newsletter for one reason or another please contact James Ro immediately or send an email

to <u>sansimeonfortmyers@gmail.com</u> with name, residence address in San Simeon, owner or renter, and email address.

Lee County has asked municipalities to delay until Monday to resume residential solid waste collection and recycling. Keep pushing the green button at our compactor. No recycling should be taken to our dumpster since it is full. Nothing should be put on the ground at either dumpster ever!!

No major damage or flooding in San Simeon. Residents are asked to put their palm waste at the curb in front of their house as usual.

Feel free to stop over at the Pool/Amenity Center and pick up any litter around the neighborhood or volunteer any time to help with things being put back together. If you see something that should not be there, please pick it up.

Here is the link to the Hurricane Damage Report that will be sent to James Ro at Sunvast

Management.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLSeL_DN_fi1cfhWAgPC_ZsKsDMT1WEub44Oyy9 efVipyCqHJDA/viewform

The San Simeon HOA Board of Directors

Copyright © 2024 SanSimeon HOA, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you gave the HOA permission to receive emails.

Our mailing address is:

SanSimeon HOA

321 Interstate Boulevard

Sarasota, FL 34240

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

